
 
  

CORPORATE REPORT 
The Corporation of the Town of Wasaga Beach 

 Meeting Date: 8/22/2024 
 
DATE:   8/7/2024 
 
SUBJECT:    Hamount Block 26 & 29 – Street Naming – Pleasant Bay Lane  
  
CONTACT:    Elizabeth Turco, GIS Coordinator 
 
REPORT NUMBER:   2024/08/22-04 
 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
1. THAT the report titled: Hamount Block 26 and 29 – Street Naming – Pleasant Bay Lane to the 

Council meeting of August 22nd 2024, be received; and 
2. THAT Council approve Pleasant Bay Lane as the road name for the Hamount Block 26 and 29 

development.  

 

EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 

 Hamount Investments has proposed Pleasant Bay Lane as the road name for 
Hamount Block 26 and 29 development.  
 

 
 
BACKGROUND: 

 

Hamount Investments is proposing a Thirty-Five (35) unit townhouse development on the northeast 
corner of River Road East and Stonebridge Boulevard. 
 
 
DISCUSSION: 
 
Hamount Investments has proposed Pleasant Bay Lane as the street name in the Hamount Block 

26 and 29 development. 

     

The road location is outlined on the plan attached to this report. 

 

The selected names are unique to the Town of Wasaga Beach and does not cause duplication in 

surrounding municipalities.  
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CORPORATE IMPLICATIONS: 
 
Financial Implications:   
 
There are not financial implications associated with this report. 
 
CONCLUSION: 
 
It is recommended that the proposed road name, Pleasant Bay Lane as outlined in this report be 

approved as the street name in the Hamount Block 26 and 29 development.  The proposed street 

name does not create duplication in the municipality and is a suitable road name for 911 purposes.  

 
 
Authored by: 
 
 
Elizabeth Turco, 
GIS Coordinator 
 
Appendices: 
 
Appendix A: Hamount Block 26 and 29 - Street Naming Plan 
 
 
 
 
 


